
 
 

TMX INFORMATION PROCESSOR - PRODUCTION 
ALERT 
 
Issue Impacting Omega Data in IP Feeds - RESOLVED 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
TMX IP have resolved the issue reported Monday, March 9, which impacted Omega Data. 
 
Clients are advised that they may resume consumption of these CDF-Omega, as well as 
respective consolidated products (CBBO, CBBOP, CDB, CDBP) from both Markham (MCC) and 
Toronto (TCF) sites. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
For more information contact TMX Market Operations at (416) 947-4705 


